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March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Friends and Benefactors: 

 

The Little Sisters of the Poor on behalf of the Residents of St. Joseph’s Home for the Elderly, would like 

to thank all of our friends and benefactors for your support of our Home and mission to the elderly. At 

this time, following the recommendations of health authorities, our office staff will not be in work for 

the next few weeks. Therefore, we will not be sending out acknowledgements for donations received 

after March 1, 2020. We are so very grateful to you all for your devotion to St. Joseph’s Home and we 

hope that you understand our circumstances under the current conditions. When we are able to allow our 

office staff back to work, you will receive your acknowledgments. If you have any questions, please 

contact us at Totowa@littlesistersofthepoor.org.  

 

Grateful for your kindness to us during this year, we join with our family of aged Residents as we offer 

prayers each day during Mass, for you and your loved one’s special intentions. We pray especially that 

you and those nearest and dearest to you, remain healthy. May God bless you all. 

 

Gratefully, 

 

 

 
 

Sister Mary Thomas, l.s.p. 

Superior 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No goods or services were provided by us to you in consideration for this contribution. 
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